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Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street S.W.

Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: Notification of CTC Long Distance Services, LLC.
I'TC-214-19930405-00054

Dear Ms. Dortch:

CTC Long Distance Services, LLC (“CTCLD”), formerly known as Concord Telephone
Long Distance Co., pursuant to Section 63.19 of the Commission’s Rules, hereby furnishes
this notification that it will be discontinuing services to customers located in one distinct
subdivision in Raleigh, North Carolina on or before May 3, 2006. The subdivision is named
Maybrook Crossing. This does not impact any other location in Raleigh, North Carolina.

B Name of the parties of the discontinuance: CTC Long Distance Services,
LLC.

2. Type of telecommunication service(s) provided to the affected subscribers:
International long distance services

3. Date of the discontinuance: May 3, 2006

CTC Long Distance Services, LLC hereby certifies compliance: (a) with the requirement
to provide advance subscriber notice in accordance with section 63.19; (b) with the
obligations specified in that notice; and (c) with other statutory and Commission
requirements that apply to this process. A copy of the advance subscriber notice mailed
by CTCLD to the affected customers on February 17, 2006, is attached. If there are any
questions, I can be reached at 704-722-2336.

Respectfully Submitted,

E\\M.t@\w@

Jerry L. Weikle
Manager - Regulatory Affairs
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SAMPLE OF CUSTOMER NOTIFICATION LETTER
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NOTICE OF COMMUNICATIONS SERVICE DISCONTINUANCE

DO NOT DISREGARD THIS NOTICE RECEIVED
February 17, 2006 APR 2 4_ 2006
. ; : Policy Division

Dear CTC Long Distance Services, LLC Customer: tional Bureau

We regret to inform you that CTC Long Distance Services, LLC (“CTCLD”) plans to
discontinue the services it offers to customers located in the gmv&noow Crossing subdivision in
Raleigh, NC for business reasons. Asa result, this letter is to notify you that we will discontinue
all INTERNATIONAL LONG DISTANCE SERVICES you may receive in your current
service location by May 3, 2006.

You must select a new service provider for international long distance service as soon as possible
to avoid any interruptions of service. Please do not delay in making arrangements with a new
provider. If you do not choose a new carrier by May 3, 2006, you risk losing communication
service. To help avoid service disruption, please check that all service types you currently have
with CTCLD (intralLATA, interL ATA, and international long distance long distance services) are
transferred to your new carrier. Once you have chosen your new provider, CTCLD will assist
you and the new carrier with the transition of your service. Any deposit on your account that is
held by CTCLD will be applied to your final bill.

As required by the Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”), you are receiving this notice
of service discontinuance in accordance with the FCC’s rule 47 CFR 63.19.

CTC Long Distance Services appreciates the opportunity we have had to serve you. We are
committed to making your service transition as smooth as possible. If you have any questions

regarding the discontinuance of our services, please contact us at 800-230-2575.

Sincerely,

CTC Long Distance Services, LLC



